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Comments: Please protect the health of, and investment in, the South Fork of the Salmon River, the water quality

of the Wild and Scenic Salmon River, and the long-term recovery of endangered fish by prohibiting the reopening

and expansion of the Stibnite Mine. Our future and our childrens' future is inextricibly connected to this river

health. An open pit mine would have a devastating impact on this important habitat (not if it would have an impact

but when). Additionally, it's not even an American company. Wild places are a precious, limited American public

asset and I believe that to sell mining rights to any foreign company is such a huge disservice to the us, it should

be deemed criminal. It is diabolically opposed to the long term interests of the American people.


